
Hello Fusion Families, 

We hope that you have had a restful Easter and while it looks very different this year 

than previous ones, we hope you were able to find new ways to connect with family 

and friends.  Here are a couple of pieces of information that will be important for this 

week: 

Pick ups:  

We still have daily pick up this week, but we will be moving to Monday and Thursday 

pick up times starting next week April 20. The times will stay consistent at 9am-3 pm. 

 At Home Learning:   

We are still working through how to connect families to technology they may need, 

all teachers have sent out tech surveys for families to complete a couple of weeks ago, 

if your family needs assistance or your circumstances have changed, please reach out 

to your teacher. Also, low tech or no tech options are available from all teachers if this 

is preferred. Please connect with your child’s teacher (s) if you need any assistance. 

Staffing Changes - As I’m sure you have seen we are going to be facing some 

staffing changes as a result of the reallocation of school budgets to aid in the 

province’s response to COVID-19.  As a result, a number of our support staff across 

Parkland School Division will be leaving us at the end of April. We wanted to take a 

moment to recognize the incredible contributions that these people make every day in 

the support of student learning and to thank them for their amazing work.  If your 

child receives support from one of our Educational Assistants during at home 

programming please watch for more information in the coming week about how 

programming will change after April.  

As always, should you have questions or require more information please feel free to 

reach out to Lesley Cameron, Marc Dickner or me at the school or via our email 

at lcameron@psd70.ab.ca or mdickner@psd70.ab.ca or tneumann@psd70.ab.ca 
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